
 

 

Polish American Congress 

New Jersey Division 

 

Cordially invites all Members and Friends 

to our annual Opłatek – Christmas Party. 

 

This year we will have our Opłatek: 

on Sunday, January 6th, 2019, at 3 PM, 

in the Polish Cultural Foundation, 177 Broadway, Clark, NJ. 

 

We will celebrate the success of Polonia in the struggle to permanently keep the 

Katyń 1940 Memorial in its current location at Exchange Place in Jersey City, NJ.  

In this spirit, our list of persons whom we want to honor with our Outstanding 

Citizen Awards is long, to include all key leaders and organizers, as well as our new 

American friends, whose help was a key component of this successful effort. 

 

Andrzej Burghardt, Division President 

and the Division Board 


